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There were seven dies used to make each of these 3mm thick heavy metal automotive right and left-hand 

bumper brackets. This project was completed by (pictured left to right) Die Designer Tim Gasper, 

Apprentice Tool & Die Maker Chase Baker, Design Leader Marty Bush, Die Designer Joel Palmer, Lead Die 

Maker Kevin Lipp, Die Designer Robbie Rahn, and Program Manager Brady Paulson. Excellent job men.  
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We would like to take the opportunity to wish 
the following GTD employees a Happy Birthday: 
 

April 
2………Tyler Peterman        
4………Joe Hoy            
7………Jim Buskirk            
7………Steve Thomsen      
11…….Ken Mankel   
12…….Tim Johnson          
12…….Tim Parker 
20…….Matt Smalley               
27…….Rob McGill   
30…….Kurt Newcomb    
30…….Tony Seaborn 

        

           

           

           

 

 

Safety & Suggestion Meeting                       
 Wednesday, April 24, 2019 

3:30pm 
April committee members are:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Our next Red Cross Blood 
Drive will be held on 
Tuesday, May 14th 
12:30pm - 5:45pm 

 

Congratulations to 
Jesse Playter and the 
former Liz Patterson 
who were married 
on March 9th. Best 
wishes for a long and 
happy life together, 
Mr. & Mrs. Playter. 
 
 
 

January 18, 1939 - 
March 8, 2019 

 
Our deepest condolences to the many 
friends and family of Ed Neitzel.  
Ed retired from Greenville Tool & Die in 
1997 after 42 years of service. 
However, that didn’t stop him from 
coming back to work part time to help 
out our engineering department on 
more than one occasion. Ed was a 
generous man who shared his vast 
knowledge of the  industry to many of 
us along the way. He will be missed. 

 
 

 

 

Every pint of blood donated to 
the American Red Cross has the 
potential to benefit three 
different people with life-saving 
medical treatments. 43 donors 
gave blood at the last drive in 
March. The following GTD 
employees reached milestones 
in blood donated: 
 
Kerry Jahns – 19 gallons 
Jamie Sellers – 5 gallons 

The Surveillance Audit of our 
Quality System resulted in “0”  
Corrective Action Requests being 
written. Congratulations and thank 
you employees for your continued 
commitment to quality. 

Derrick Baker        Terry Miller 
Mike Parker           Nick Tillottson 


